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Legal Assistant
MIM Distributors
P.0O. Box 40799
San Francisco, CA 94140

Dear M

This letter is being written in response to your letter that was received by my office on November 6, 2013.
Your letter requested an independent review of the disapproval of Under Lock & Key No. 34 for receipt
by inmates. I have conducted a review of the disapproval of the publication for receipt by inmates.
Resultantly, it is the decision to uphold the disapproval based on the contents on page two that encourages
and/or incite disruption and violation of prison rules and regulations.

The Under lock & Key Publication is not “banned” by the North Carolina Adult and Juvenile Facilities.
All publications for inmates are screened upon receipt to determine if they comply with our Publications
Received/Possessed by Inmates Policy.

Please be informed that my office has not received from you an appeal of the censorship of ULK No. 33,
dated September 6, 2013,

As always, thank you for bringing your concerns to my attention.

Sincerely,

%‘r& M@

Cynthia Bostic, Assistant Director
Support Services
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